Snacks*

At this time, T am not aware
of any food allergies among our
students. Since our class is very
small, I will assigh each student a
day of the week to bring snacks.
I will provide a snack on Fridays
until our class enlarges. It would
be great if the snack begins with
the letter of the week, but this
may not always be possible. Try
to make the snacks healthy. Avoid
foods which are full of sugar or
fats.

*snhack policy subject to change

I am thrilled to be able to teach
your child this year. The curriculum we
use is designed to make sure your child
not only receives an excellent educa-
tion , but it is most importantly a God-
centered curriculum which will help
your child reach his or her full potential
as a child of God.

Please feel free to set up a confer-
ence at any time. If you need to con-
tact me by phone, I have both a cell
phone and a home phone. The numbers
are (580) 729-0551 and (580) 928-
2201.

* As this is our first year, we may need
to adapt and change in order to best
meet the needs of the students.



